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By Overnight Mail and Electronic Mail

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

~->T//-9~2/ /
ORIGINAL

RE: Petition of the North American Numbering Plan Administrator, On Behalf of the
New Hampshire Telecommunications Industry, For Relief of the 603 Numbering
Plan Area

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing are an original and seven copies of the Petition of the North American
Numbering Plan Administrator on Behalf of the New Hampshire telecommunications
industry requesting approval of a relief plan for the 603 numbering plan area. An electronic
version in Adobe Acrobat PDF format has been submitted to the Commission. Please date-
stamp the enclosed copy as received and return it in the attached self-addressed stamped

envelope. Finally, an additional copy is being sent directly to the Office of Consumer
Advocate.

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding the attached filing.

Respectfully submitted,

Kimberly Wheeler
Regulatory Law and Public Policy Director
NeuStar, Inc.

Direct Dial: 202-533-2912
Kimberly.miller~neustar.biz

cc: Office of Consumer Advocate
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